
Congratulations to our newest SHRM-credentialed members!  
 
LHRMA is pleased to recognize the following human resource professionals who recently earned the 
new SHRM credentials during the Winter Exam Window:  

 Sara Berglund, SHRM-CP  

 Daisymae Brayton, SHRM-CP  

 Brett Broman, SHRM-CP  

 Sandy Cullighan, SHRM-CP  

 Beth Hemphill, SHRM-CP  

 Kelsey Nielsen, SHRM-CP  

 Jonathan Robinson, SHRM-CP  
 

The new certification is based on the SHRM Competency Model, which identifies eight behavioral 
competencies and one technical competency – HR Knowledge or HR Expertise – that HR professionals 
need to advance their careers and improve effectiveness in the workplace. 
 

 SHRM Certification includes taking an exam to show mastery of the SHRM body of knowledge and 
participating in approved furthering education opportunities to keep the designation. SHRM 
Certification is a symbol of professional achievement.  
 

LHRMA offers a SHRM Certification Study Group twice a year to assist HR professionals in obtaining their 
certification. If you would like more information about SHRM Certification or LHRMA’s Certification 
Study Group please go to www.lincolnhr.org or contact Amy Spellman at certification@lincolnhr.org. 


